
Industrial Action by Members of NEU 
 
 
Friday 30th June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Industrial Action by Teachers (NEU) continues as additional funding for schools has not been 
agreed by the Government. 
 
Our plans are as follows: 
 
Wednesday 5th July 2023 - School is fully open 
Four NEU members have confirmed they intend to strike on Wednesday 5th July 2023.  
However, we are able to keep all classes open on that day and KS2 Sports Afternoon will be 
going ahead as planned, weather permitting. 
 
Friday 7th July 2023 - Partially closed 
Seven NEU members have confirmed they intend to strike on Friday 7th July 2023.  Currently, 
Miss Ridgway and Mrs Freeman’s classes are closed and all other classes are open.  There is 
the possibility that Mrs Johnson’s class may be closed.  We will alert you by text if this is the 
case. 
 
If there are any further changes, which I may not know until the morning of the strikes, I will 
alert you. 
 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding in this matter. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Claire E Lee 
Head Teacher 
  


